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I STRONGLY URGE you to vote OUGHT NOT TO PASS on LD773, An Act to 
Provide for the Issuance of Enhanced Driver's Licenses and Enhanced Nondriver 
Identification Cards in Maine.  This Enhanced Driver's License and Enhanced 
Nondriver ID Card are based on the Western Hemisphere Travel Initiative which does
NOT have proof of citizenship.   It could not and should not be used to vote in an 
election. This could give the owner the idea that they are able to vote with this ID but 
it would only be making them break the law and possibly NEVER becoming a citizen.
This is not what should be happening to these people.  We should care more about 
helping them acclimate and learn about their new country so they can be proud of 
becoming a citizen.  It is a PRIVILEGE and a RIGHT to vote, if you're a citizen.  And
NOT if you AREN'T one!  They should want to learn about their new home and 
become a law-abiding member of the citizenry.  I URGE you to vote OUT NOT TO 
PASS on LD773.  Thank you!  


